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CIS PYP BIWEEKLY NEWS 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 

   

CIS’ Science Night! 

Dear Families, 

Science Night was a successful night for the PYP 

students. Parents and students showed up at 5 PM 

to briefly observe student projects; then, at 5:30 in 

the afternoon the families were invited to 

participate with Explora to “explore” some games 

to expand knowledge to the students. Due to 

COVID-19 restrictions, only parents or guardians, 

and students were allowed inside the school.  

We hope soon CIS opens the school's doors to all 

the school community and volunteers who have 

previously helped us on CIS' events. 

Thank you a lot for all your support, respectfully,  

Ana Perea 

PTA continue with Save your shoes … PTA 

email is: cispta.vp@corralesis.org 

 

Bring us your shoes. We are excited about our latest 

fundraiser because you don’t have to buy 

ANYTHING!  

We’re collecting gently worn, used and new shoes 

to raise money to better support our students 

socially and in the classroom. All you must do is 

clean out your closet of shoes you no longer wear 

that are still in good condition. Not only do you 

help our students, but the shoes also get a second 

life with those in need. It’s a double donation! 

 

   
The students in PYP presented their projects in class time 

CIS IB World School 

 

PYP: Transdisciplinary Theme How the 

World Works (HWW) 

 

Some PYP classes began the third 

Transdisciplinary Topic: How the World 

Works, and others with How We Express 

ourselves, the teacher will contact you with 

details about your student’s inquiry. CIS’ 

social strategy is Cooperation.  

 

With these topics and social strategy, we will 

close the Quarter (December 17th, 2021) to 

return in January 2022. 

 

Please don't forget that parent conferences 

are all day on November 18th and 19th; 

there will be no classes. Also, the following 

week is Thanksgiving week and there will be 

no school as well. 

  

Mr. Diaz (6th grade) and one of his amazing 

students 

 
  

 

 

Notes from Admin: Check our messages 

(text, emails and by phone alerts) we sent 

information often. 

Parent-Teacher conferences are scheduled on 

the 18th and 19th of November. Check with 

the teacher(s), and your students about your 

options (virtual or presential). 

  

CIS has a few openings for students this year.  

If you know of anyone who is looking for a 

small, safe, academically rigorous school tell 

them to apply on our website or call Dawn 

Jackson @ 344-9733 ext. 118. 

 

We are looking for a few more substitute 

teachers, if you are interested or know of 

anyone call Patti Brainard @ 344-9733 ext. 

127.   IMPORTANT: If you are planning to 

leave your child with the Community for 

Learning aftercare, please let them know 

ahead of time so the student can be 

registered.  

 

***Do not send your student to school if 

she/he had fever or is vomiting, in the last 24 

hours. Please contact the school. We all have 

family that we love and want to protect. 

On behalf of the CIS faculty and staff, we 

wish you good health. 

 

The CIS administration. 

  

 

 


